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LEGAL NOTICE REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS AND PROPOSALS FOR FINANCIAL STATEMENT/SINGLE AUDIT SERVICES FOR HARRISON COUNTY UTILITY AUTHORITY. 
Harrison County Utility Authority (HCUA) requests proposals from qualified Auditors for Financial Statement Audit Services as well as Single Audit Services, if required.  Proposals should be submitted to the Harrison County Utility Authority at 10271 Express Drive, Gulfport, MS 39503 until 10:00 AM, Friday, November 02, 2018.  All submittals will be referred to the Selection Committee for review and grading.  
An information packet entitled “Request for Qualifications by the Harrison County Utility Authority for Financial Statement/Single Audit Services” regarding the work is available upon request at the office of the Harrison County Utility Authority at 10271 Express Drive, Gulfport, MS 39503; Telephone: (228) 868-8752 during regular business hours, Monday through Friday, 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM.  
The Harrison County Utility Authority reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals and to waive any irregularities or informalities in the proposal process. 
If you have any questions concerning the Request for Qualifications, please call Candice Sardin at 
(228) 868-8752 or email at csardin@hcua-ms.us. 
